
 

 

ST. JOHN ARMENIAN CHURCH 22ND ANNUAL LENTEN RETREAT SEMINAR  
 

OPEN TO ALL 
 
 

 

Saturday, March 25, 2017 
at the Veteran’s Bldg. Rec. Center 

 
Registration/Continental Breakfast 9:00 a.m.  

Program 9:30 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.  
         
 

 

“The Holy Spirit: Then, Now, and Unto the Ages” 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Guest Speaker:  Dr. Roberta Ervine 
 

Professor of Armenian Studies 

St. Nersess Armenian Seminary, New York 
 

 

 
 

    Suggested Donation:  $15 includes all materials, continental breakfast, and lunch.   
    To register, or for further information, call Charlene Goshgarian at 248-641-7823. 
    Please make checks payable to St. John Armenian Church (memo:  Lenten Retreat)  

Mail to: St. John Armenian Church, 22001 Northwestern HWY, Southfield, MI  48075   
 
  

Sponsored in part by the Yeretzgin Rosalie Papazian Endowment Fund 
 

 
 

*If you know of someone who does not have email access, please pass on this information. 


